





Volunteers are needed to help with getting Auction
Donations

Setting up tables on the day of the Fair

Any donations to offset the cost of food and drinks would be gratefully accepted

(For checks, please write "Harvest Fair" on the memo line)

For further information or to volunteer, please contact Laura Rinfret at 631-987-7278



The Harvest Fair Is Coming Back!

Saturday, September 24, 2022

Volunteers are needed to help with getting Auction
Donations

Setting up tables on the day of the Fair

Any donations to offset the cost of food and drinks would be gratefully accepted

(For checks, please write "Harvest Fair" on the memo line)

For further information or to volunteer, please contact Laura Rinfret at 631-987-7278